
 

 

                                                                                                                    

            

Commitment 

 
We would like to welcome everyone to the 12Deep AAU Bball 

program, a division of NAYS. The reason you have attended today 

is to be part of something that has been strong and has grown for 

the last 12+ years. 

 

In our program we rely on our members help. There is no way we 

would have been able to make things happen in the past years 

without those parents who gave rides, chaperoned and at times fed 

players. 

 

What would be expected as a member of our program would be: 

 

-Families carpooling for practices, with so many players from all 

over southeastern WI. It should make it easier for all of us to 

arrange rides for each other. 

 

-We play a lot of games so there will always be players that need 

rides to tournaments. We ask for parents that would have room in 

their cars to be kind enough to offer rides. We are looking at 

traveling by bus if cost effective for all. 

 

-All the tournaments we enter require us to provide a 

scorekeeper. This would involve being at the table either 

working the clock or keeping the stats in the book. We ask 

for a parent volunteer to help us fill this task. 

 

-We encourage any or all parents to take video, photos ect. 

 


